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Happy May! 

If you had the privilege of seeing our Grade 6 Musical, Joust, you can agree that they
put on an amazing performance!  Congratulations to all the teachers and students
that contributed to a memorable experience for our kids.  Check out some of the
pictures below.

We still have lots of exciting things to come before the year wraps up, so please make
mark your calendars!  We’re really looking forward to hosting our Grade 5 Orientation
evening on May 15th at 6:00 and heading to the early years schools later in the
month to introduce ourselves to the grade 4s.  

Mrs. Rita Rebizant
Principal

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
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Grade 8 Grad Party! Save the date!

Hello grads, parents and guardians, we are excited to
share that planning has officially started for grade 8

grads of 2025! This event will take place at 
Friedensfeld Community Center (32004Rd 35E, Sarto) on

 June 12 in the evening (time yet to be confirmed). 

The theme for the farewell party will be FORMAL!! !

Keep your eyes and ears open for more details to come.
We are in need of parent volunteers. 
Please send a text to Patti if you are

interested at 1(204)792-9038
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One of the most exciting new initiatives at SMS this year has been our Grade
8 volunteer program. Since the beginning of the school year, a dedicated
group of approximately 40 students has been making bi-monthly visits to
Resthaven Care Home to engage with residents. These visits have proven
both rewarding and enriching, as students develop new skills, gain
confidence, and build meaningful relationships with the residents.
The residents frequently express their appreciation and often ask when the
students will be returning. Resthaven staff have shared that the students’
presence has had a profoundly positive impact on the well-being and spirits
of the residents.

Giving
back

STUDENTS VISIT
RESTHAVEN CARE HOME
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What a spectacle! 

Our grade 6 class put on an amazing show. 
Thank you to all involved for your support - 

teachers, staff, families and students!
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STUDENT APPEARANCE/DRESS CODE 
“Students are responsible for dressing appropriately

 for a school setting which is respectful and follows the dress code.” 

1. Shoulders, backs, chests and stomachs are to be covered (this
applies to phys ed classes as well). 
2. Spray perfumes, colognes and scented hand sanitizer are not
permitted in the building due to severe allergies. 
3. Hoods are not to be worn indoors. Hats are to be removed
during O Canada, ceremonies and assemblies out of respect.
4. Offensive language/pictures on clothing is not permitted
(swearing, references to drugs, alcohol or sexual comments). 
5. Flip-flops and open-toed shoes are not permitted in the home
ec or tech ed labs and gym for safety reasons.

The Grade 8 Human Ecology students are excited to present
their Food Truck projects to the SMS student body during our

first Food Truck Wars on Friday, May 16! 
All students will have a chance to vote for their favourite food
truck. The stakes are high as there are prizes involved for the

highest voted food truck groups, including a field trip to the MB
Food Truck Battles in Winnipeg. There will even be prizes for

some of the lucky voters as well! More information will be sent
out to families of the grade 8 Human Ecology students later this

month. Good luck to all those competing!

Thank you, SMS families! With your support, we raised $5,800 for making the play
structure accessible through our Spenst Bros. Pizza Fundraiser! Fun Facts: 101

students together sold 1282 pizzas! Way to go SMS!!!
Prize Winners:

5MK won top selling class (they sold 140 pizzas!) and won a class pizza party
Top Sellers from each grade:

Grade 5: Liam B sold 53 pizzas  |  Grade 6: Caleb F sold 49 pizzas
Grade 7: Jade P sold 51 pizzas |  Grade 8: Tori U sold 34 pizzas

Winners of random draw for $10 Gift Cards:
Payson B | Charles B | Theo O | Kaylee B | Micah F | Emily N | Rigene F | Khian S | Bo W

| Andrii K | Noah N | Violet N | Janelle M | Maren D | Fawkes A | Emma K

We appreciate the effort of the students and generosity of the community in making
this a success. Many Thanks, Stonybrook Middle School PAC
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Dates to remember
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May 15 @ 6:00 - Grade 5 Parent Orientation
May 19 - Victoria Day (Schools Closed)
May 30 - SMS Picnic  | Grade 8 Band to Brandon
June 11 - Spring Concert 
June 12 - Grade 8 Grad

Thanks to funding from the provincial government, we can now 
provide breakfast, lunch, and/or after-school snacks for students 

who need extra support with food during the school day.
There’s no need to sign up—students can access what they  need 

when they need it.
This program is meant to support students who may not have enough food at

home for the school day. If your child has a packed lunch and enough food from
home, we ask that they continue to bring it as usual so the program can support

those who truly need it.
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